
 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

 
TRANSNET GRADUALLY RESUMES PORT OPERATIONS IMPACTED BY ADVERSE 

WEATHER 

 

[Johannesburg, 11 July 2024] Transnet National Ports Authority (TNPA) is gradually 

resuming its port operations after suspending shipping movements at some ports for safety 

reasons due to adverse weather conditions.  

 

Operations at the Port Elizabeth Bulk Terminal and Saldanha, and Cape Town Multipurpose 

Terminals resumed on Wednesday.   

 

The Cape Town Container Terminal is still experiencing high swells and remains wind-bound. 

This has impacted two vessels that are unable to dock.  TNPA is assessing the movements of 

smaller ships, which can be docked during this period.  

No incidences have been reported and TNPA remains committed to ensuring the safety of 

employees and port infrastructure.  

 

Meanwhile, the Eastern Cape terminals are operating intermittently in the interest of employee 

safety, according to Transnet Port Terminals (TPT). Western Cape terminals are expected to 

resume operations on Friday afternoon. KwaZulu-Natal terminals are operating normally.  
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